
From: Lauren Taylor 
Sent: Thursday, 30 May 2002 10:59 PM 
To: JSCEM@aph.gov.au 
Cc: 
Subject: Submission 
 
From: Lauren Taylor 

 
Address: 
 

 
Message: 
 
To: The Committee Secretary 
Joint Standing Committee 
on Electoral Matters 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is to record my frustrations with red tape at being able to vote in the 
last election. As an australian living overseas I found I was no longer on the 
electoral role and wasnt sure how to get back on it.  
 
This submission is in response to the JSCEM's invitation for public comment as 
part of its Inquiry into the Conduct of the 2001 Federal Election. 




